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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

On Monday 8th July, we will be celebrating this year’s St. Patrick’s Mission Day. This is going to be a 

day of joy and community to understand what we stand for as a school community.  

 

Our school wants to make sure that pupils are the best version of themselves so that they can make 

a difference to God’s world.  

 

On the day, the normal timetable will be suspended. This year, we have both onsite and offsite 

options that the children have been able to choose from. Staff have planned sessions which are 

based on our five values of Truth, Resilience, Service, Love and Faith but are also about celebrating 

our pupils and our community. 

 

We look forward to everyone being in and participating in this special day. Everyone is invited to 

wear their PE kit on Monday 8th July as it is a more relaxed day. This must be full correct PE kit – we 

want to welcome pupils with a smile rather than placing pupils into detentions on a day of joy. 

 

The canteen will be providing food as normal and if a pupil normally brings lunch in, then they 

should do so.  

 

If your child is participating in an offsite trip, you will receive a trip letter as normal from the 

organiser, which will outline what is required. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Ms G. O’Hagan 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


